
Knott’s Scary Farm 
Halloween Haunt 

 

Saint John Fisher 
High School Teens 

and Friends are invited to a night of 
Fun, Fellowship and Fright! 

Friday, September 30th, 4:45 PM to 1:00 AM 
 

 

Meet promptly at St. John Fisher, 5448 Crest Road RPV, Friday, 
September 30th at 4:45 PM for check-in and, wrist band distribution. 
There is a youth-to-chaperone check at Knott’s between 9:00 PM and 
10:00 PM; final chaperone check and departure at midnight. Parents 
will be contacted if youth fail to check in! Contact at Knott’s on 9/30 
is Leilani Emnace Call or text (310) 877-3553. Parents pick up youth 
at SJF promptly at 1:00 AM. 

 

 

$60 cost includes park admission and bus 
transportation. Reservations /payments accepted 
through Friday, September 11th (or as seats are 
available) to Ricardo Mata at St. John Fisher, 
(310) 377 -4573or  rmata@sjf.org. No Refunds 
after 9/21. Call or text questions: Mrs. Emnace 
(310) 877-3553. 

 

 

 

Current health/medical release form is required. $60 checks payable 
to Saint John Fisher; memo Knott’s Scary Farm. 

Seats are Limited - bring dinner or $$ for food! 


